
Please note that I would like to submit to the Senate Enquiry my view 
that I strongly believe that they should NOT pass legislation in the 
Senate which would enable the Australia-US Free Trade Agreement. 
 
This very damaging legislation should never be allowed to progress. 
 
Thanking you 
Jenni Salkavich 
 
 
 

 




